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Summary:

South African Defence Minister Magnus Malan responds to Yonah Efrat's letter,
reiterating that he hopes their relationship will remain strong in the future.
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I would sincerely like to thamk you for your kind letter I
received. M&..l!a really a pleasure to hear from you again.

The relationship which has been built up during the past is
one which is dear teo wme,’  and I sincerely hope nr!w it will go
frem strength te strength in the future.

Thank you once again for your kind thoughts and wmay I wish you
every success for the future.
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